
RECREATIONAL TRAILS COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

MARSHFIELD TOWN HALL 

Planning board room 

The meeting was called to order at 7:08pm on April 11, 2018 

IN ATTENDANCE: Linda Cincotti, Keith Rice, Ned Bangs, Bill Grafton, Greg Guimond, Roger Whidden, Eric 

Goodwin and Brendan Coyne 

ABSENT: Steve Goodhue & Vicki McPherson 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: The minutes of the RTC 3/28/18 were read and approved. 

OLD BUSINESS: Ned, Bill and Vicki met with Brenner graphic designers. Ned presented their prototype 

rough draft of a kiosk information board using the Carreiro trail as the template. A motion to a change 

on the rules & regs section which moves “no littering” from #8 to be added to #6 and inserts “no 

hunting” into the #8 slot was approved unanimously. 

The group further discussed making all titles and numbering of text to be black and the same size and 

font as on the left side. 

Expanding the legend outline to match the width of the rules & regs, making the P (parking) symbols the 

same and black and the “you are here” symbol in safety orange and white was suggested. 

Adding a bench symbol to the map, as exists on the trail, adding photos, having the marshes as a 

uniform blue color also with a standard marsh symbol (symbol on legend too), the QR code removed 

from the legend and added to the left side of logo area as well as adding the roadways and river to the 

whole map and in a locus insert map was discussed. 

Taking the “trail questions” out of the safety section and adding it to the access info, adding the 

connecting Two Mile Trail as a different color, starting our trail from the trailhead, using a light green 

color for the main trial area, changing the orange area of non-protected land to a light gray, and the 

protected abutting properties to be a lighter shade of green than the featured property was talked out. 

The background with the main logo symbol greens to remain with the logo symbols included in entirety 

as a backdrop to the whole map, the print “We hope…” at the top and the “Partners” are to be as the 

same font and size, moving the top two sentences to the left side and the “Take only photos…” line to 

be larger and centered were recommended. 

A motion to accept Brendan Coyne as a member was unanimously approved. 

NEXT MEETING: 5/2/18 at Marshfield Town Hall in the Planning Board Room @ 7pm 

ADJOURNMENT: 8:47pm                                                                                          Submitted by Roger Whidden 


